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In 2007 there were 37 fatal collisions on North Wales roads – a slight drop from
45 in 2006 There have been four fatal crashes so far in 2008.

The number of people killed or seriously injured on the region’s roads has
steadily increased from 242 in 2005, to 270 in 2006, and up to 304 last year.
That is an increase of 26% in just two years.

The worst month for road deaths last year was October – when 12 people lost
their lives, several in motorbike collisions.

There were a total 12 fatal collisions in the five months between April and
September 2007.

Of the 180 people killed on Welsh roads in 2005, 38% were between 16 and 25
– leading police to pledge they would target younger drivers for better training
and education.

All but one of the last three weeks’ victims were aged under 30.

The PPP comments …. This news flash, courtesy of the Daily, post only
highlights what the PPP, the ABD and the late Paul Smith have been
saying for years. The government’s national Road safety Policy, designed
by Brunstrom via ACPO, has failed miserably PARTICULARLY in North
Wales which has the most dishonest and abusive so called Road Safety
Partnership in the country Arrive Alive.


